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Brian Haynes

From: Stephen Philpott <saphilpott@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 5:49 PM
To: Brian Haynes

I am very upset that UNLV is being forced out of their new stadium by the Raiders.  Now UNLV will have to 
maintain an old stadium with critically short educational funds in case the Raider's want to use the new venue 
for something like a concert.  Not a very good sign of how they will support UNLV in the future,  What 
happened to all the media coverage that UNLV was controlling this process?  How about requiring the Raiders 
to pay for the maintenance of Sam Boyd?  I think that would be a nice gesture? 
 
 
--  
Stephen Philpott 
5970 Winding Canyon Dr. 
Las Vegas, NV 89120 
702-376-9859 
 
 


